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Our stronger members have continued to be busy on the national circuit 

since the end of the season, taking advantage of the new-fangled prolifer-

ation of summer tournaments. 

Sebastian Grove entered the Hampshire U12 Open on 30 May, winning 

the boys’ doubles and finishing as singles runner-up. 

On 31 May Dominic Nabasa played in the Hampshire U14 Open, reacing 

the doubles semi-final. Lily Clark also entered and reached the girls’ sin-

gles semi-final. 

Lily also played in the Dorset U14 summer tournament on 3 June and 

reached the semi-final of the girls’ singles once again. 

On 25 June Sebastian Grove entered the BE Hertfordshire U14 Summer 

Bronze and reached the boys’ singles quarter-final. 

National circuit results 

The Surrey Youth Games were held on 17 and 18 June and the Surrey 

Heath teams both included a significant core of Swifts players. 

In the U11s, Lucas Daniel,  Nathan Gibson, Lucy Lincoln, were all part of 

the team that won a bronze medal. 

The U14 team that finished fifth included Matthew Grove, Ben Hazevoet, 

Bradley Mayuga, Izaac Mayuga and Priyanka Pimple. 

There may have been Swifts members in the teams of other boroughs 

but, if there were, nobody has told me. 

Surrey Youth Games 


